
Thanks to Dr Curt Foltz and Dr Sean P. 
McBride for helping to share the 
language of Science, which knows no 
boundaries. The cool demos stimulated 
the minds of all ages at The 58th Annual 
International Festive at Marshall 
University. Along with trying to recruit
new physics majors, Dr. McBride was
also recruiting for the Physics
Department’s Nationally recognized 
award-winning Society of Physics
Students Student Organization as well.

https://www.marshall.edu/iss/festival/
https://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
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